
Dear Mr. Youngblood,

I want to thank you for the opportunity to work at Waskom Elementary for the past four years. I have

enjoyed working with the staff. I will not be returning for the 2012/2013 school year. I have decided to

take a year off and spend time with my son. I have enjoyed my time at Waskom ISD and will miss seeing

everyone on a daily basis. I hope that when the time comes, and I am ready to return to work, I will be

able to have the opportunity to work with you all again.

Thank you,

Jennifer Allgood


